
 

 

 

05.07.2020 
 
 
We hope that you are all staying healthy and safe during the Coronavirus 
pandemic.  We are very appreciative of you and the work you do for our 
Members.  Our top priority is the safety of our employees and members.  
 
To help minimize the spread of the virus, we are providing you with a personal 
protection kit.  Inside each kit you will find instructions on proper use of the 
equipment provided. These instructions can also be found on our website by 
clicking on the link for “Caregiver Forms” and our trainers are available to 
provide additional education as needed. Please review the provided instructions 
so that you have a good understanding of how to properly use the equipment 
before using it. If you have any questions or concerns call your Supervisor or the 
Supervisor on Duty. 
 
For you and our Member’s safety, we are requiring you to wear a mask while 
providing services until otherwise notified.  This will help to minimize the spread 
of the virus and give better protection for you and your family.   
 
Remember, the best way to prevent the spread of any disease is good 
handwashing!  
 
Again, we appreciate you and all your hard work!  You are an essential worker 
and on the front lines.  That takes dedication and does not go unnoticed!  Please 
reach out to the office if you have ANY questions or need further explanation 
about this letter. 
 
Office hours 8:00 am – 4:30 pm call 602-795-7620 
After hours contact 602-526-2195 
 
We are here to help you! 
 
Sincerely, 
Home Assist Health 

 


